
Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street SW 

Washington, DC 20554 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
 

Date: 02/16/2016 
 
Re: Transeastern Holding Corporate DBA Observant Network pending before the FCC for 
grant      

FCC FRN: 0025034620 

File No.:  0765-EX-PL-2015 
 
To the Office of Engineering and Technology: 
 

Observant has noted a delay in further processing our application for a grant of an 

Experimental Radios Station Construction Permit and License. It has come to our attention 

there might be certain frequencies which should be excluded from our submission.  To clarify 

Transeastern Holding Corporate DBA Observant Network position we are providing the 

following and previously granted Experimental Radios Station Construction Permit and 

License WG2XDI as an example to assist the FCC in our readiness to exclude/ notch out and 

eliminate the following identified prohibited frequencies for testing purposes contained on page 

two of the attached FCC license and others which might be warranted by the Commission.  

  Observant Network wishes the Commission to understand that the attached FCC 

license which excluded certain channels will not be needed in our parameters to produce quality 

testing for our new product. 

 
Humbly at this time and with the understanding certain frequencies will be excluded in our 

pending application during the testing of our new product, Observant Network would like to 

respectfully request the expedient processing of our pending application for grant.   

 

Respectfully,   
Mr. Mark Allen  

309-339-6475 
 
Thank you and please contact the below name or number in a case Mr. Allen is unreachable or 
unavailable. 
Sandra L. Black 

317-448-6750 
KD9CUE@gmail.com  

mailto:KD9CUE@gmail.com

